2021-2022 School Year P-EBT

To inform eligible families, please use “P-EBT Letter to Families — April” (English or Spanish) on the
TEA’s COVID-19 Support: Child Nutrition webpage at tea.texas.gov/texas-schools/health-safety-
discipline/covid/covid-19-support-child-nutrition.

For more information, visit hhs.texas.gov/pebt (English) or hhs.texas.gov/es/pebt (Spanish), or call the
P-EBT Call Center at 833-442-1255, Monday through Friday, 8 a.m.—6 p.m. Central time.

Thank you for your assistance with the P-EBT program. We appreciate the work you do to help make
sure Texas families have access to food during this time.



